
RESULTS OF 2019 STAKEHOLDER SURVEY 
A.  EVALUATION OF SURVEY – In 2018, It was the hope of ADDS that more stakeholders would respond and in 2019 there were twice as many respondents.  ADDS will continue encouragement through meetings, newsletters, website, word of mouth, etc.  It should be noted most of the responses noted were of a positive nature with some comments encouraging more community visibility.  Several current management staff are on many community boards and involved with many community networks – the plan for this involvement continues with efforts to increase networking and communication regarding ADDS’ efforts in the community.  
There were several comments from individuals living in the community indicating a desire for more community activities for individuals qualifying for services for the developmentally disabled and opportunities for this will be reviewed and acted upon as appropriate and able.  It is also likely that some of the current activities being done with ADDS involvement are not immediately identified in the community as being outreach activities that include ADDS’ efforts and this could be an indication that increased networking and communication will make a difference in this area as well. 






